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Over the past six months, our retail
options available were temporarily
suspended to allow the initial Project
Renaissance's reconfiguration works.
We appreciate your patience and
cooperation as we endeavour to
optimise flow and right-site services
across our hospital footprint.

In this edition, we will provide updates
on our new retail offerings, which will
mainly be situated in Mount Elizabeth
Medical Centre. It's important to note
that this list is not exhaustive, and we
will keep you informed as we confirm
more tenants.



SINGAFRESH
REOPENS IN JANUARY 2024

Our Beloved Fruit Shop Returns with a
Fresh Look and New Merchandise!
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"It's official! It’s Back!"

This new store will feature an array
of fresh merchandise, comprising
an expanded range of gifting
choices. Additionally, the interior
design will be revamped to align
with Mount Elizabeth Hospital's
new interior design concept. The
store's location, at the centre of
the high-traffic Medical Centre
lobby, will provide better
accessibility and visibility.

SingaFresh is set to reopen in

January 2024, at #01-02A*

within Mount Elizabeth

Medical Centre. The store will

occupy the space previously

used for OCBC & DBS ATMs,

below the stairway. 

MEMC Level 1

*Provisional Unit no. 



Starting January 2024, Huggs Coffee, will open its doors at
#02-09*(previous location of SingaFresh). This innovative
premium concept store will feature an exclusive Mount
Elizabeth blend, which will be available to both patients and
visitors alike. 
Huggs offers an extensive selection of Western and Eastern
beverages, along with a wide variety of food, pastries, and gift
options. 
For those who work night shifts, there will be special beverage
machines that serves beverages and soup options 24/7.

It’s Possible with Huggs Coffee
Introducing

For more Huggs
Coffee’s collaboration

with 
Mount Elizabeth

Hospital

Stay tuned,

MEMC Level 2

*Provisional Unit no. 

24/7 Beverage & Soup
machine  

Illustration proposal for MEMC Level 1
near the carpark entrance.

*Artist Impression



#3
Automated
Teller
Machine
(ATM) Lobby 

By 2025, a new combined ATM lobby
comprising various banks will be
available beside the Medical Centre taxi
stand. 
UOB will continue to serve everyone on
Level 2 of the Medical Centre, making
banking more accessible and convenient
for all.

Our International Patient Service (IPS)
centre, which was formerly located in
the main lobby of Mount Elizabeth
Hospital, will be relocated to Level 2
of the Mount Elizabeth Medical Centre.
The new location will incorporate a
fresh concept and will be conveniently
located in an area next to the letter
boxes.

#1 Guardian

NEW RETAIL SPACE IN 
MOUNT ELIZABETH MEDICAL CENTRE

Guardian’s final unit at #01-02 of 
Mount Elizabeth Medical Centre(MEMC)
is expected to be ready in 2025, but
until then, Guardian will be occupying an
interim space on Level 3 of MEMC. 
With a concept store designed to serve
the community in this new location,
Guardian will start operating from
January 2024.

#2 International Patient Service (IPS) Centre

With the support of the MCST Council, we will be creating three new retail

spaces. These spaces are conveniently located on Levels 3, 4 and 5 of Mount

Elizabeth Medical Centre by the lift lobbies.

Guardian's Temporary
Location at MEMC's

Level 3

Will update new tenants
occupying Levels 4 and 5 

in the Near Future.
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